
February 24, 2021 

Dear Staff and Parents/Guardians: 

At the school committee last evening, the Committee approved a Plan to change the amount of in-person 
time that students in grades kindergarten, grade 1 and grade 2 attend school from the current hybrid 
learning plans.  This plan will become effective on Monday, March 8, 2021. 

As per my recommendation, the Committee approved changing the kindergarten hybrid learning model from 

4 half days to 4 full days per week, Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday of each week and Wednesday 
continuing as a full remote-only learning day. Kindergarten students will continue to be given the option of 
continuing in a remote-only learning model or changing to a 5 days per week model (Wednesday being a 
remote day). 

Also, the Committee approved changing the grade 1 and grade 2 students who currently attend the 2-day 
per week hybrid learning in-house model to a 4-day per week hybrid learning in-house model, Monday, 
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday of each week and Wednesday continuing as a full remote-only learning 
day.  In addition, all grade 1 and 2 students will be given the option of continuing in a remote-only learning 
model or changing to a full remote-only learning model. There will no longer be a 2-day in-house per week 
option.   

You should have received a survey today asking you which model you want your child to be enrolled in 
starting Monday, March 8, 2021.  Please respond to the survey as soon possible, as the deadline is this 
Friday, February 26, 2021. 

I have included the link to the presentation which I shared at last evening’s school committee meeting.   

Superintendent's Recommendations to Increase In-Person Learning within the Hybrid Model 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

David P. Raiche, Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1WrpyeNTGTHUQHsPUwRWn_Kzu6gShBrI3McKs-t5rAlg/edit?usp=sharing

